
  Public Calendar

October 2014

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

2 3

Big Reedy Bible
Camp
Our Bible Camp at Big
Reedy has been
rescheduled for
October 3 – 7 (Friday
through Tuesday),
during Fall break. If
you have any
questions, please see
Matt Williams. Please
mark this on your
calendar and make
plans for your kids to
attend!!

4

Big Reedy Bible
Camp
Our Bible Camp at Big
Reedy has been
rescheduled for
October 3 – 7 (Friday
through Tuesday),
during Fall break. If
you have any
questions, please see
Matt Williams. Please
mark this on your
calendar and make
plans for your kids to
attend!!

5

Big Reedy Bible
Camp
Our Bible Camp at Big
Reedy has been
rescheduled for
October 3 – 7 (Friday
through Tuesday),
during Fall break. If
you have any
questions, please see
Matt Williams. Please
mark this on your
calendar and make
plans for your kids to
attend!!

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

6

Big Reedy Bible
Camp
Our Bible Camp at Big
Reedy has been
rescheduled for
October 3 – 7 (Friday
through Tuesday),
during Fall break. If
you have any
questions, please see
Matt Williams. Please
mark this on your
calendar and make
plans for your kids to
attend!!

7

Big Reedy Bible
Camp
Our Bible Camp at Big
Reedy has been
rescheduled for
October 3 – 7 (Friday
through Tuesday),
during Fall break. If
you have any
questions, please see
Matt Williams. Please
mark this on your
calendar and make
plans for your kids to
attend!!

8

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

9 10 11

12

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

13 14 15

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

16 17 18

19

Sun AM Bible Study

20 21 22

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

23 24 25

Hallelujah Party &
Trunk or Treat
5:30pm - 8:30pm
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Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

Hallelujah Party &
Trunk or Treat. Chili,
Hot Dogs & Desserts
will be served. Sign-
up sheets for food,
activities & truck or
treat are in the foyer.
More details to follow.
See Kelsey Gott or
Stefanie Cyphers.

26

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

27 28 29

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

30 31

Category Key
4th & 5th Sunday Services

Anniversaries

Area Events

Birthdays

Gospel Meetings

Lads-to-Leaders/Leaderettes

Meetings

Special Events

Worship Assemblies

Youth
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